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THANK YOU 
 

We wanted to take a moment to express 
our deepest gratitude to all the incredible 
individuals who generously donated to our 
cause. Your kindness and support means 
the world to us and makes a significant 
impact on the lives of those we strive to 
help. Your contributions not only provide 
much-needed resources but also inspire 
hope and create a positive change. Thank 
you for your generosity and for being a 
beacon of light in our mission to make a 
difference. Together, we are truly making a 
difference. Thank you! 

 
A YEAR TO BE GRATEFUL 

 
 

It has not been an easy year; we had a lot of unforeseen challenges and setbacks 
with the building project, but we thank God for His mercies which has brought us to 
the end of this year achieving what we have. Saying that, we have had some beautiful 
surprises along the way and the building is coming along really well. 

A big shout 

to all the 

theatre staff 

in Bedford 

hospital for 

your amazing 

support 

 

WEBSITE: www.chisenfoundation.org    EMAIL: chisenfoundation@outlook.com  
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Above are pictures of some of the rooms that 
have being tiled at House of Hope…… 
 

THANK YOU FOR MAKING THIS THIS HAPPEN!!!! 

 
 
 

WISHING YOU AND 

YOUR FAMILY A MERRY 

CHRISTMAS & A HAPPY 

NEW YEAR 


